
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
 
July 25, 2004 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
Dear Reviewer, 
 
This letter is being included with application FCC ID:  JVP56W10A, EA155005 (PCB portion of a 
composite application).   
 
This application has been previously submitted and entered at least one technical review 
previously by the FCC.  There were RT’s issued for both the PCB and DTS portion of the 
applications that were practically identical.  Unfortunately due to various changes of personnel 
handling, interpretations issues, incorrect and/or misunderstood responses, and the lab being 
located in Taiwan, there were many problems encountered causing the application to not be 
adequately addressed in a timely manner. The PCB portion was henceforth dismissed. 
 
We have recently been tasked to ensure clear communication between the FCC and the lab 
and/or manufacturer as necessary.  We have recently had multiple meetings and conversations 
in effort to get the FCC the information required from the previous RT’s.  We hope that you find 
that this information fulfills the necessary FCC requirements. 
 
Due to time lost on the previous application and the fact it was dismissed, we trust that you can 
review this application at your earliest convenience.  If you have any questions, please feel free 
to contact me directly.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Timothy R. Johnson, NARTE Certified EMC Engineer (No. EMC-002205-NE) 
Examining Engineer 
American TCB, Inc. 
6731 Whittier Ave. 
McLean, VA  22101 
 
email:                     tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com 
alternate email:       TRJ@adelphia.net 
USA direct number:      404-414-8071 & 678-648-3191 
USA corporate phone:  703-847-4700 
USA corporate fax:       703-847-6888 


